NORMAN VETERANS COMMITTEE

P.O. BOX 370 NORMAN, OK 73070

January 12, 2022

Kim Coffman Budget Manager City of Norman 201 W. Gray Street Bldg. C Norman, OK 73069

RE: City of Norman Veterans Day Parade Committee

We are requesting up to \$530.00 to cover insurance for the City of Norman Veterans Day Parade/Static Event to be held at Reaves Park at a date yet to be determined near November 11, 2022. Last year the insurance was approximately \$424.00; however, with rising costs, we are expecting a possible increase due to inflation and our request should cover the cost.

We appreciate the support you have provided to us these last few years in providing insurance and hope that the City will be able to do this again for 2022.

We currently have approximately \$2,368.20 in an account through the Norman Park Foundation. All funds were received as donations. Our 2021 expenses were approximately \$313.50 for gas for airplane flyovers. Veterans continue to seek monetary donations each year to help defray the cost of the expenses. We have also received in-kind donations from various restaurants to cover refreshments and from printers to cover the cost of posters.

Thanking you in advance for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Roger Gallagher, Chairman Norman Veterans Committee

2513 Woodsong Drive Norman, OK 73071

(405) 329-4395

rgatpok@sbcglobal.net